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June 30, 2015 
 
Jui-Sheng Chou, PhD, PE 
Professor, Department of Civil and Construction Engineering 
National Taiwan University of Science and Technology 
43, Sec. 4, Keelung Rd., Taipei, Taiwan 
 
Re: Invitation to visit ASU – Academic Year 2015-16 
 
Dear Professor Chou: 
 
On behalf of the Arizona State University, we are pleased to formally invite you as a Visiting 
Professor and Eminent Scholar at the Del E Webb School of Construction (DEWSC), which is part 
of the School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment. The DEWSC Eminent 
Scholar is a prominent title assigned to those visiting scholars who have achieved significant 
accomplishments throughout their career.  
 
During this period, you will be engaged in researching big data analytics in Civil and Sustainable 
Engineering, collaborating with Professor Chong and others. We look forward to your visit and a 
fruitful collaborative research outcome. 
 
Sincerely 

 
G. Edward Gibson, Jr., PhD, PE 
Director, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment 
Professor and Sunstate Chair of Construction Management and Engineering 

 
Allan Chasey, PhD, PE 
Program Chair and Associate Professor, Del E. Webb School of Construction 
Sundt Professor of Sustainable Construction 

 
Oswald Chong, PhD, PE 
Associate Professor, Del E. Webb School of Construction 
 


